SOUTHLAND ROYALTY COMPANY

GENERAL OFFICE

FORT WORTH, TEXAS 76102

DISTRICT OFFICE

February 10, 1969 1405 WILCO BUILDING

MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

Mr. Joe D, Ramey
Supervisor, District 1

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

P.,O., Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Dear Mr. Ramey:

As redquested by your letter of February 6, 1969, we
enclose Form C-105, Well Record, two copies of a notarized
tabulated list of deviation surveys and a copy of the
Acoustilog of our Graham "A" State Well No. 1, Unit 0, Sec-
tion 2, T-11-S, R-33-E, Lea County, New Mexico.

There has been no change in status of this well; it
remains temporarily abandoned. Casing has not been pulled
from this well and it has not been permanently abandoned
because it is felt that it may be necessary at some later
date to reenter this well and complete as a salt water dis-
posal well. I trust this is the information you need.

Very truly yours,

SOUTHLAND ROYALTY COMPANY

-
be

P

G. E. Oliver
GEO:jh Drilling Engineer
cc: Commissioner of Public Lands

P.O, Box 1148
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501



